

3137 Barons Road Nanaimo, BC **V9T 5W5** 

e: ndta@shaw.ca

w: www.ndta68.ca

p: 250 756-1237

f: 250 756-0188

May 25, 2021

Charlene McKay, School Board Chair School District 68, Nanaimo-Ladysmith 395 Wakesiah Ave Nanaimo, BC V9R 3K6

Dear Ms. McKay:

**Subject: NDTA Executive Committee** 

The NDTA Annual General Meeting was held on May 18, 2021, and it gives me great pleasure to announce the following NDTA members who will lead our Association in the 2021-22 school year:

President: Jeremy Inscho

Grievance Officer: Jo Cornthwaite

Professional Issues Officer: Megan Simmer

Secretary: Janine Widsten Treasurer: Neil Varner

Local Rep to the BCTF: Mike Ball and Kelly Clark, Alternate: Nora Moslin

Members at Large: Satbinder Bhatti, Tammy Jack, Chris Perrier, Atana Mae, and Kevin Pistor

Past President: Denise Wood

Aboriginal Education Chair: Sarah Elson

Bargaining and Working & Learning Chair: Kip Wood Early Career Teachers Chair: Danielle Chaisson Health and Safety Chair: Wendy deGroot

Political Action Chair: Adam Barron

Social Chair: Vacant

Social Justice Chair: Shailly Sareen

TFFWL: Vacant

TTOC Chair: Janice Neden

We also wish to thank our outgoing Executive Committee members for their service to

teachers: Phoenix Alexandra, Shannon Busby, Jennifer Cyr, Desiree Hatt, April Hilland, Kelli McDougall,

Suzanne Smith, and Trina Wilcox.

Sincerely,

**Denise Wood** President

pc: Karen Matthews, Manager, Administrative Services